
 

Motions Parks and Recreation Commission 
June 14, 2016 Meeting 

 

Under Chairman’s Report 
 

Mr. Kearns made the following motion: 
 
 

I. “A motion that the Parks and Recreation Department does not renew the contract for the 2016 
spring and summer sessions of Karate with Mr. Scott Craigue, sent to him on February 8, 2016 and not 
fully executed. We do so under section 7 of the prior contract. This will take effect June 30, 2016.” 
 

The motion was seconded by Gina Carey and passed unanimously. 
 
 
Ms. Dobbin made the following motion: 

II. “A motion to increase the authorized funds for the Park & Recreation campus master plan 
schematics from the approved “not to exceed $4,000” at the May meeting to a “not to exceed $5,500” 
level.”  

The motion was seconded by Ms. Carey and passed unanimously. 

Under Annual Goals and Marketing Plans 

Mr. Kearns made the following motion: 

III. “A motion to approve the expenditure of up to $10,000 for the design, implementation and training 
for a new, independent Park & Rec website.” 

 
The motion was seconded by Mr. Shofi and passed unanimously. 
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